
To whom it may concern, 

I am currently a student studying psychology, and it is because of the 

internship that I have enrolled myself into the course. I wish to do the 
internship because I want to get more on hands experience offered by the 

4+2. This is not about getting a good grade or low grade, it is about what is 
suitable to me and many other students that wish to become a registered 

psychologist.  
 

This is really unfair to students that have already enrolled into psychology, 
trying to pursue that pathway.  

 

Thank you, and I hope my feedback would be of significance. I would be 
very unhappy for this pathway to be dismissed.  

 
 

 
Warmest regards, 

  

  

Thaddeus  

 


